
Sao Paulo, June 27, 2022.

ONE BRASIL PROVIDES NEW EMAILS ADDRESSES
FOR INFORMATION ABOUT QUOTATIONS AND SERVICES

Dear Valued ONE’s Customers,

Please be advised that as of the 4th of July, personal emails from ONE's Sales Support team will be
disabled and will no longer receive external messages.

We send the new addresses to be updated in your mailing:

● For quote information: br.quotation@one-line.com

● For export information: br.export@one-line.com

● For import information: br.importt@one-line.com

If you have any queries on the matter, please contact your ONE sales representative. Our teams are
always ready and pleased to assist you.

Thank you for sailing with ONE,

OCEAN NETWORK EXPRESS (LATIN AMERICA) AGÊNCIA MARÍTIMA LTDA.
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